
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on December 7, 2016. (1) Bro. Steve reported that 
he has been elected to serve on the Kentucky Baptist Convention Mission Board. He will be 
attending the meetings next Monday and Tuesday. He reported that there will be no evening 
services on December 25th, January 1st, or January 28th. The 3rd Annual Marriage Retreat 
will be held on January 20-21, 2017 at Cumberland Falls Resort Park. The cost for each 
couple is $70. (2) Andrea Morrison, Chairman of the Stewardship Committee, presented the 
report with recommendations for the budget for the church year beginning January 1, 2017. 
The budget was voted on and approved. (3) Mark Speer, Chairman of the Parsonage 
Committee, reports that the remodeling is essentially done but the approved budget of 
$58,000 is short $776 to pay the contractor. He made a motion to increase the approved 
budget by $2,000 in order to pay the $776 for the contractor and add storm doors and 
guttering to the parsonage to complete the project. After some discussion, the motion was 
voted on and approved with the anticipation of receiving donations to the White Christmas 
Offering that can be used to cover the expenses. 
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